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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 19, 2025, 10:00AM  
 

Township of Wellington North Ends Significant Weather Event per Ontario 

Regulation 239/02 

WELLINGTON NORTH - The Township of Wellington North is ending its Significant 

Weather Event declared on February 17, 2025, at 3:30PM. The ending of this event is 

effective 10:00AM February 19, 2025.  

Special thanks to all the snow and sidewalk plow operators and staff who have been 

working diligently keeping the roads and sidewalks cleared during this weather event.  

 

What is a Significant Weather Event? 

What is a Significant Weather Event? A municipality can declare a Significant Weather 

Event when a weather hazard is approaching or occurring and has the potential to pose 

a significant danger to users of roads and sidewalks. This allows Township operations 

additional time to address the significant weather event and remain in-compliance with 

the Minimum Maintenance Standards regulation (Ontario Regulation 239/02 as 

amended) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
Brooke Lambert 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Township of Wellington North  
T: 519-848-3620 ext. 4225 
E: blambert@wellington-north.com 

 

 

mailto:blambert@wellington-north.com

